Congratulations to Mike
Martin on his Retirement
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The membership of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to extend our
congratulations to CLT Line Maintenance Lead Mechanic Mike
Martin on his retirement!

Mike took advantage of the recent VEOP from American Airlines
and now moves onto the next phase of his life after a 41 1/2
year career in aviation.

Mike, we sincerely hope you enjoy your retirement and think
about us every now and then. You are always welcome to come
back and visit us anytime and you will remain a member of our
lodge with full retiree rights.

Take care and we wish you the best of luck!


https://vl1725.org/mike-martin-retirement/
https://vl1725.org/mike-martin-retirement/



https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/mike-martin-cake.jpg
https://vl1725.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/mike-martin-retirement.jpg

